Government of West Bengal

PASCHIMANCHAL UNNAYAN PARSHAD
Ailakundi (Behind S.B.5.T.C. Garage), Kenduadihi, Bankura

Phone & FAX: 03242-243256/ 243131 e-mail: pupbankura@gmail.com /contact@pupwb.org
Memo No.1621 /PUP/BNK Dated: 19th September, 2013
URGENT NOTICE

Due to unavoidable circumstances, the date of opening of the Financial Bid for
Notice Inviting Tender No. 05/PUP/EC/BNK/2013-14 & 06/PUP/EC/BNK/2013-14,
vide Memo No. 1509/PUP/BNK dated 29/08/2013 and 1546/PUP/BNK dated
05/09/2013 respectively is hereby deferred to 23/09/2013 in lieu of 20/09/2013. All
other terms and conditions remain unchanged.

R
S _

Chief Executive Officer
Paschimanchal Unnayan Parshad
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